National Security Bureau

https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/260,Visit-of-the-Head-of-the-National-Security-Bureau-in-Kiev.html 10.04.2024, 02:38 31.05.2012

Visit of the Head of the National Security Bureau in Kiev

During the first day of his visit, the Head of the NSB met with the President of Ukraine Victor Yanukovych, with whom he discussed preparations for EURO 2012. President V. Yanukovych informed that he will visit Poland on 8 June this year and the Ukrainian side is preparing for a visit of the Polish president.

On Friday, the Head of the NSB talked to the Secretary of the NSDC. The meeting was organized under the Cooperation Plan between the NSB and the NSDC in 2012-2013. Minister Koziej invited Andriy Kluyev to visit Poland. The parties discussed cooperation between both countries in Afghanistan in the perspective of the recent NATO summit. Discussed subjects included also issues related to energy security (shale gas).

Head of the NSB met also with Minister of Defense Dmytro Salamatin and Minister of Foreign Affairs Kostyantyn Gryshchenko. In the Ministry of Defense the parties discussed military cooperation between Poland and Ukraine, including the plans of creating multinational military units. Delegations talked about the reform of Ukrainian armed forces. Ukrainian side declared their interest in using Polish experiences.

In the Ministry of Foreign Affairs both ministers talked about perspectives of Ukraine signing an association agreement with the EU. Minister K. Gryshchenko presented also Ukraine's aims during their leadership in the Organization for Security and Cooperation in Europe.

See also:

Polish-Ukrainian Bulletin



president.gov.ua



president.gov.ua



president.gov.ua



rnbo.gov.ua



rnbo.gov.ua



rnbo.gov.ua





rnbo.gov.ua



rnbo.gov.ua



rnbo.gov.ua



rnbo.gov.ua

<u>Tweetnij</u>